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25 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Like all schools in Scotland, this year has been exceptional.  We have faced ongoing challenges and change.  
Together, we have made it to the end of the school session in one piece. 
 
I am particularly pleased that our school year ends with Baldragon Academy in an even stronger position on our 
school improvement journey.  I look forward to reporting to you more on this in our 2020/21 School 
Improvement Report – which will be issued to all parents towards the end of term 1 (September 2021). 
 
Everyone in our learning community have been amazing – our pupils, our staff, our partners.  In particular, I 
would like to thank you – our parents and carers.  I am thankful for your ongoing support, your feedback and in 
helping Baldragon Academy on its journey to be the best place to learn.   
 
I’d like to wish you, and your family, a very safe and happy summer. 
 
My very best wishes, 
 
 

 
H McAninch 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


